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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are pleased to announce that the Year 6 team will be running an after school disco for the 

children to participate in. This will be on Thursday 14th March 2024. The disco will start at 4.15pm 

until 5.30pm. 

 

Please see the link to the forms HERE to book a place for your child at the disco. Payment must 

also be made on Parent Pay to reserve their place.  The ticket price for each child is £4, with 

each child being offered a refreshment whilst at the disco. All proceeds made from the disco 

will go towards purchasing books for the Academy. 

 

The disco will take place in the hall but the children will also be offered a quiet space where 

there will be activities for them to do.  

 

Children will enter and leave via the main Academy entrance. Due to the late finish time all 

children will need to be collected by an adult please, we cannot allow any children to walk 

home alone.  

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with the office or your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

Many thanks 

 

The Year 6 team  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/fnnvBRWnP4

